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Notice 
 
   

ETT has recently received several requests for information regarding concurrent outages on the 
ETT-owned CREZ lines from February 11 to February 24, 2021. As committed to previously, ETT 
intends to take no more than one double circuit line out of service for arm inspection and 
replacement activities. However, ongoing necessary work at ETT-owned CREZ stations requires 
temporary outages on additional CREZ lines that exit the associated stations. Outages have 
recently been added to the ERCOT MIS outage scheduler through April 2021 that include all 
necessary equipment maintenance, station upgrades and generation interconnection activities. This 
is considered station critical work and has been planned to provide the minimal impact to our 
customers. Outages will continue to be updated through the end of the third quarter of 2021 and 
are planned to be updated in the ERCOT MIS outage schedule by the end of February 2021. 
  
Please see Outage Scheduler for more details. Any additional questions should be addressed to Mr. 
Blake Gross at bagross@aep.com. 

 
 


